
 

 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                

8 February 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Advisory sessions available to book with our Clinical Psychologist, Dr Ze’ev Levita 
As part of our network of support for our school parent and carer community, we are pleased 
to be able to offer advisory sessions with Dr Ze’ev Levita, the school Clinical Psychologist. As 
you may be aware, Ze’ev has led previous parent SEND workshops and advisory sessions for 
parents & carers, which have had positive feedback.  
 
Appointments will be available after half term, beginning w/c Monday 27th February, Monday-
Wednesday. Ze’ev can offer an initial hour consultation session and where necessary 
additional meetings can be arranged. 
 
If you would like to book an appointment, please email Rachel Kelleher rkelleher@wkrs.co.uk 
with your contact number and Ze’ev will contact you to arrange a mutually convenient date 
and time.   
 
Parent Carer SEND workshops 
We’re pleased to share news we’ll be running a series SEND workshops again with Dr Ze’ev 
Levita on Monday mornings starting 6th March. These are open to all parents/carers at the 
school to join us. There will be also opportunity for questions and discussion around support.  
 
6th March  Autism & PDA      
13th March   ADHD       
27th March  Challenging Behaviour  
17th April  Attachment & childhood developmental trauma  
24th April  Self-harm 
8th May  Emotional regulation 
15th May  Positive Psychology 
 
More information will be sent home. In the meantime, if you’d like to join any of the 
workshops please email Rachel Kelleher rkelleher@wkrs.co.uk.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Sarah Wilkinson 
 
SENDCO/Deputy Head 
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